
NOVEMBER 28 – 7:00 PM 
FRIENDS OF THE LITTLE BELTS 
FIRST ANNIVERSARY 
CELEBRATION  
Come Help Us Celebrate Progress 

The Friends of the Little Belts is one year old, and we’ve had some 

great successes we want to share and build on. We have plans for 

next year and we want you to be part of it! 

 

www.friendsoflittlebelts.com 

At the Celtic 
Cowboy – Dark 

Horse Hall 

116 1st Ave South 

Great Falls 

──── 

Light hors 
d’oeuvres and 

cash bar  

──── 

We will highlight 
our successes 
and talk about 

next year! 

──── 

Keynote by Bill 
Avey – 

Helena/L&C NF 
Forest Supervisor 

──── 

Bring friends and 
family! 

For more info call Russ at 

899-0898 or email 

russehnes@gmail.com 


